
 

 

18 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please be advised that donations for the non-uniform/Christmas jumper day on Thursday 21 

December can be sent to the school via Parent Pay. 

As mentioned in Friday’s letter, the chosen charity for this event is Noah’s Ark. 

This charity is very close to our heart given that James Hughes, a year 11 pupil of ours is 

championing the charity. James contracted meningitis last January and has been in hospital 

ever since. He is doing exceptionally well and hopes to be home in the new year. He is 

currently leading the campaign to raise money for Noah's Ark's BIG GIVE CAMPAIGN. This 

aims to provide counselling and therapy for families and young people, like James, who have 

endured trauma. 

Please see link below. 

https://vimeo.com/890312690 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S M Jones    

Headteacher 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvimeo.com%2F890312690&data=05%7C02%7CYarrowA%40Hwbcymru.net%7C9d10aee7e17749a68ef808dbfc9c0eb8%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638381519403288317%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=H5Zy2YDwmwEflIjZ1HdpgbLMC4daMWH9CeBNCbdBuXw%3D&reserved=0

